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Domestic Violence Support can be found on 

the following link 

The Hide Out  

Attendance 

Reception—95% 

Year 1&2—95% 

Year 3&4—96% 

Year 5—95% 

Year 6—93% 

Whole school—95% 

———————————————— 

18 children are classed as persistently 

absent which means they have over 10% 

of absences.  If you believe this is your 

child and you require more support then 

please contact - 

jade.m@kingsfold-pri.lancs.sch.uk   

Parents’ Evening 

Thank you to all of those who 

attended parents’ evening 

and completed the 

questionnaire.  The winner of 

the Amazon voucher has 

been drawn and informed.  

Well done!  

Year 3&4 moved on the monopoly board 

for attendance last week.  Their prize is 

a non-uniform day—10th November  

ABSENCES 

These should be reported either 

via the school website https://

www.kingsfoldprimary.com/

parents/report-an-absence  

OR by telephone, you can leave a 

message by choosing option  1, or 

calling the school  office option 2 

https://thehideout.org.uk/


Anti-Bullying Week 2022: Reach Out 

Anti-Bullying Week 2022 is 

coordinated in England and 

Wales by the Anti-Bullying 

Alliance. It will take place from 

14 to 18 November 2022 and 

has the theme Reach Out. The 

week will kick off with Odd 

Socks Day on Monday 14th of 

November, where adults and 

children wear odd socks to celebrate what makes us all unique!  

Children in Need 2022 

All across the nation, 

something BIG is happening 

for BBC Children in Need…  

Get your spots out on Friday 

18th of November and get 

involved on Appeal day this 

year! Non-uniform day £1 

donation. Wristbands £1 and 

Pudsey Ears £2.50 to purchase 

from school (while stocks last). 

Curriculum Ambassadors 

The curriculum ambassadors 

are pleased with the 

outcome of the parental 

questionnaire with 100% of 

parents saying the school 

curriculum engages their 

child.  They are hoping to 

build on this with their first 

official meeting tomorrow 

lunch. 


